From: John Nicholls 
Sent: 03 January 2016 17:08
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 15/01540/F - St. George's Church, Round Close Road, Adderbury

Re: Planning application 15/01540/F - St. George's Church, Round Close Road, Adderbury

I would like to record my objection to the demolition of the existing chapel and erection of four new buildings.

· Part of the construction is stated to be of red brick which is completely out of sync with the properties either side.

· I recall that a stream traverses the plot, and this should be left to continue as a natural habitat for wildlife.

· The property next door (no. 15) will be overlooked by any new development – surely a gross invasion of the occupant’s privacy? 

· In my opinion four terraced houses is too much for the size of the plot available, and will be out of keeping with the surrounding area. Additionally there is likely to be insufficient parking spaces available which will only add to a parking problem that already exists along the road, especially when visitors are at the playing field and activity centre (which is often and regular).

Thank you for considering my objection to the application for four properties instead of the original two anticipated.

Mrs A Nicholls

11 Round Close Road, Adderbury

01295 810332

